New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIQO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December 13, 19£0

Mr. Ceorge V. Cusimano
5645 W. 15th Ave.
Denver 15, Colorado

Dear Mr. Cusimano?

Reference is made to your letter of Novermber 30, 1960 in which you
inquired about o well located in the NWi Section 4, Township 3V,
Range 14¥, San Juan County, New lexico.

Our records show a well was cormpleted in this cuarter-gection on
October 27, 195G, with initicl potential given as 25 BOPD. However
the well was subseguently plugged and abandoned June 28, 19€0.

We do not have any record of productifon, but iy there was production
prior to the plugging of the well this inforration could Le odtained
from the operator of record, Mr. Albert C. Bruce, Box 953, iMidland,
Texas. You would clso have to contact the lessor fer inforration in
regard to royaltiee.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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lovewver 3C, 1L36C

liew leyico 0il and¢ Gas Conservation Board

Astez, New lexico

in

De&r Sir:

In reference to lease No. 012509, New lexico, San Juan
County, T-3C N, Range 14 west, Section 4: I V.

I understand that there was a 22-bbls. a day proaucer
discovered .n tlis lease on March 22, 1960. I h:¢ve & one
per cent overiding royalty on this lease, and I also own
twenty per cent of this lezse, and it is recorded and
registered in your office. I Yave not heard anything
concerning this leecse and I would like to .now tle
outcome of tlis leese.

Hoping to lLear from you so00i, anc trank you for your !
trouble. ,

Truly yours,

George V. Cusim&no
645 W. 16tl Avenue
Denver 15, Colorado

DEC 5 1989

af”LCON.CoM,
\ DIST. 3




